
From: Borges Roman, Jennifer 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 4:04 PM 
To: 'abereson@asnt.org'; 'radcontrol@embargmail.com' 
Cc: Bladey, Cindy; Terry, Leslie 
Subject: NRC Acknowledgement of Receipt, Petition for Rulemaking RE: 

Amendments to 10 CFR Parts 20 and 34 and to Revise Guidance in 
NUREG-1556, Vol. 2 

 
Dear Dr. Bereson: 
  
This e-mail is in reference to your request dated July 14, 2016, that you filed electronically with 
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC).  The NRC staff is currently evaluating your 
request to determine if it meets the NRC’s requirements in § 2.802 of Title 10 of the Code of 
Federal Regulations, “Petition for rulemaking,” for docketing of a petition for rulemaking.  You 
will be notified once the NRC’s staff has completed its docketing evaluation.  
  
You may direct any questions you may have concerning the petition process or the status of 
your request to Jennifer Borges at 301-415-3647 (e-mail: Jennifer.Borges@nrc.gov) or to Leslie 
Terry at 301-415-1167 (e-mail: Leslie.Terry@nrc.gov). 
 
Regards, 
 

Jennifer Borges 
Regulations Specialist  
Rules Team 
ADM/DAS/RADB 
 
             301-415-3647 
               jennifer.borges@nrc.gov 
 
 


